
Passenger Information 

Change of operator 

Service 565 – Brentwood – Grays  
from Sunday 31 July 2023  

Essex County Council would like to notify 
passengers that Service 565 will be operated 
by Nibs Buses from the above date.  

If you have any queries, then please contact us on: 
passenger.transport@essex.gov.uk  


